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Good Evening and Happy New Year! 

I hope everyone had a restful and joyous holiday season! We are looking forward to what the new year will bring to the students of DHMS! 

In this message you will find the following information: 

Community Bulletin Board Reminder 
Safe to Say lesson
Updated Dismissal Information
*NEW* Athletics Spectator Policy
Marking Period Reminder

Community Bulletin Board Reminder

Please remember to check out the District’s electronic Community Bulletin Board every week for community, Township, and County resources and events! 

Safe to Say 

Attached to this message, you will see the lesson that we are sharing with our students regarding the Safe to Say platform.  We reviewed this information at the start of the year,
but wanted to revisit so students have a better understanding of the program and it's purpose. Please review at your convenience.  

 Safe To Say Lesson

Dismissal Information 

Dismissal has been a huge success since closing the courtyard.  Moving forward, we will continue to restrict access to the courtyard at dismissal time.  We are also moving into
our second phase of dismissal procedures in which we will be utilizing the Auditorium while students wait for their busses.  This will help reduce the amount of students in the
cafeteria at one time and provide a more comfortable option for students who have a longer wait at the end of the school day. Please remind your students who are walkers or
riders to please exit via the door closest to their 8th period or their locker.  Thank you for your help with this! 

Spectator Policy

With winter sports well underway, I am sharing the spectator policy with you.  I love that the students come to watch and cheer their friends on, but I also have to keep a safe
environment for our athletes, coaches and parents.  Please see below for more information.  Thank you! 

End of Marking Period 2

The end of the 2nd Marking Period in on January 20th

For additional information, photos and previous Wednesday messages, please visit our website at https://www.upperdarbysd.org/dhms

Thank you and have a wonderful evening! Happy 2023! 

Mrs. Palladino 

Please visit our Community Bulletin Board, your source for community-wide activities and resources that benefit our students. Join our official social media!

    

https://pa02209738.schoolwires.net/communitybulletinboard
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1INbO_gG5vDDHyedaJClMWCtWqEFAGFMws_I30g20DfI/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.upperdarbysd.org/dhms
https://pa02209738.schoolwires.net/communitybulletinboard
https://twitter.com/UpperDarbySD
https://www.facebook.com/Upper-Darby-School-District-263860013791271
https://www.instagram.com/udsdofficial/
https://www.youtube.com/c/UpperDarbySchoolDistrict


Attachments:
 messages/attachments/df6cccbacfe3c10d45ad24696ff490fa/DHMS_Spectator_Code_of_Character_2022-2023.docx (93.7 KB)
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